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The Secretary of the Permanent Council of the Organization presents his compliments to the permanent representatives and is pleased to inform that the Chair has convened a regular meeting for Wednesday, November 30, 2005, at 10:00 a.m., in the Hall of the Americas, to consider the following topics:

1. Report on the First Central American Forum on the Social Prevention of Violence and the Rehabilitation and Reintegration of At-Risk and Delinquent Youth, and Related Background Information – Requested by the Permanent Mission of El Salvador (CP/INF. 5265/05)
2. IV Summit of the Americas held in Mar del Plata, Argentina on November 4 and 5, 2005 – Requested by the Permanent Mission of Argentina (CP/INF. 5264/05)
3. The ALADI – Latin American Integration Association – of Today: its relations with the OAS
· Presentation by Ambassador Didier Opertti Badán, Secretary General of ALADI

4. Change of date of the Meeting of National Authority of Trafficking in Persons – Requested by the Permanent Mission of Venezuela (CP/RES. 889 (1503/05) (CP/INF. 5269/05)

5. Work Plan of the Committee on Hemispheric Security (CP/CSH-732/05 rev. 2)
6. Other business[image: image3.wmf] 
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